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Richard Anderson
420 Cap’n Lijahs Rd
Centerville, MA 02632
08/01/2023
William Anderson, Office of General Counsel
Department of Public Health
250 Washington Street
Boston, MA 02108
Dear Mr. Anderson:
I am writing in opposition to 105 CMR 130, Hospital Licensure – Vaccination Requirements that will require all healthcare personnel to remain current with Covid-19 and annual flu shots to stay employed.  I am in opposition of this bill and strongly encourage this bill to not pass as it is important for us as healthcare providers to have the freedom to choose what is best for our health.  I understand there are possible exemptions, however you stand to lose thousands of healthcare workers across the state including myself by enforcing these regulations.  It is not only in my best interest, but the healthcare industry as well across the Commonwealth to vote against this bill so thousands of providers do not lose their job.  The state is already suffering from a shortage of healthcare providers and this is only going to make it much worse.  Please take these negative consequences for the healthcare industry into consideration and vote no on this bill.  
Respectfully,
Richard Anderson
EMS Provider
